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CO concentrations in 2015 are expected to be lower than existing conditions due to stringent State and 
federal mandates for lowering vehicle emissions.  Although traffic volumes would be higher in the future 
both without and with the implementation of the proposed project, CO emissions from mobile sources are 
expected to be much lower due to technological advances in vehicle emissions systems, as well as from 
normal turnover in the vehicle fleet.  Accordingly, incr




